Thursday, December 8, 2022 at 10:26:50 Pacific Standard Time

Subject: Fw: Question about modeling in health risk determination

Date: Thursday, December 8, 2022 at 10:25:47 AM Pacific Standard Time
From: BAAQMD Method Feedback

To: David Holstius
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From: Ken Szutu <kenszutu@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 10:42 PM

To: BAAQMD Method Feedback <methodfeedback@baagmd.gov>
Cc: [redacted]

Subject: Question about modeling in health risk determination

I You don't often get email from kenszutu@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the BAAQMD network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Dr. David Holstius,

As a community member, here is an aerial photo taken during the NuStar fire by a
community member who was on a plane at the time.
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And here is a photo from a Vallejo neighborhood:

Please ensrthe model you use in health risk determination reflects the
community member's experience in PM distribution.

Thank you for your attention,

Ken Szutu
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